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Welcoming letter
Dear Delegates, 

Welcome to the Crisis committee at this
edition of the Colegio Fontanar Model of the
United Nations.

We are very glad to have you all here, and can
not wait to hear the wonderful solutions you
will propose, and to work with you.

Not only that, but we are waiting to see all of
your abilities, and efforts in action during the
debates.

Lastly, we hope you enjoy the event.

Sincerely, 
Susana Sandoval and Viviana del Castillo
Moderator and Chair of Crisis



The Topic and Background
Paper of the Crisis
committee are classified. 

They will be provided the
day of the event to the
registered delegates.

It is indispensable for every
delegate to have their
personal device (laptop or
tablet) available since the
first session.
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